
 

 

 

 

“Fun Fresh Foods” is looking forward to offering the St Mary’s College Families a fresh 

Tuckshop Service in 2021.  

Tuckshop will commence on Monday 1st February 2021 

Fun Fresh Foods provide fresh food for your children to enjoy at both RECESS AND LUNCHTIME 

five days a week.    Recess and Lunch Orders need to be ordered online: orders close off each day 

at 8.30am.  

Our online ordering system is a safe and convenient way to order.   It is simple and easy to use: 

• Visit www.funfreshfoods.com.au 

• Click on “ST MARYS COLLEGE” Link 

• Click on “Online Ordering” Link 

• Sign up by completing registration form 

• Receive a confirmation email with activation link 

• Activate your account and log into website 

• Add your children and credit to your account 

• Order at your own convenience up to 28 days in advance 

• Orders need to be placed online before 8.30am.  Except for Sushi orders which need to be placed 

10pm the day before you are ordering for ie; Thursday for Friday 

If you require any assistance with getting started please do not hesitate to call 1300 116 637. 

A limited over the counter service is also available each day.   

  

We look forward to meeting all boys and girls and if you have any queries please do not 

hesitate to contact us on enquiries@funfreshfoods.com.au  

Many Thanks           

Siobhan McCormack and Liz Martin 

www.funfreshfoods.com.au  

instagram: funfreshfoodstuckshop 
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